
 

 

3rd December 2018 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Re: Year 8 Maths Assessment 
 
 
The Mathematics Department at Roding Valley High School is conducting an 
assessment in Maths for year 8 on the week commencing 3rd December 2018. The 
purpose of this assessment is to track the progress of the students in year 8 and to 
highlight gaps in the student’s knowledge. 
 
Based on the results of the assessment it may be necessary to make a set 
adjustment for your child depending on their results compared to the rest of the 
cohort.  As a result, your child may be placed in a higher or lower set that is more 
suitable for supporting their progress in Maths. 
 
Following any set moves we will continue to observe their progress and make sure 
that they remain in a set which best suits their needs.  
 
As always, we will continue to support your child. Staff will be available to give 
assistance in the Maths Support Club every Thursday afterschool and Year 11 
Maths Prefects are on hand to assist lunchtimes Tuesday and Thursday in Key 
Stage 3 Maths Club. Where they may bring any concerns with respect to their Maths 
work.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any concerns about this or any other matter, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
 
 
 
Mr Dennis      Mr Edeko 
Maths KS3 Co-ordinator    Head of Maths 


